
	

	

8th December 2015	
	
	
	
	
Sainsbury’s  
St Nicholas Road 
GREAT YARMOUTH 
NR30 1NN 
	
	
	
	
	
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
I am writing to thank you for your kind donation of Christmas decorations and wrapping paper 
to the school this year. 
 
Christmas is always a time of year that the children look forward to. While we work hard to 
ensure that our children have a positive and enjoyable experience and try to make the school 
as festive as possible, any additional decorations or resources are always gratefully received 
and thoroughly appreciated by the children. 
 
Many thanks again on behalf of the whole school. 
 
Yours faithfully 

	

Kevin Lee 
Headteacher 

	

	



	

	

	

	

	
	

	

	

	

	

	

	


